
Town of Concord 
Request For Proposals 

RFP #327 
Website Redesign for the Concord Free Public Library 

 
The Town of Concord is requesting proposals from qualified web designers 
and developers to redesign the website of the Library, incorporating a new logo 
and new features and capabilities with an updated interface and the latest 
technologies.  All proposers must have demonstrated experience in managing 
website projects and expertise with best practices regarding successful website 
design, development and deployment.  Experience in web (re)designs for public 
libraries with an archival department is preferred. 
 
Copies of the Request for Proposals may be obtained by contacting Kerry 
Cronin at (978) 318-3377or kcronin@concordma.gov. 
 
All proposals must be received by the Office of the Finance Director, Town of 
Concord, 22 Monument Square, Concord, MA 01742 no later than 2:00 PM on 
Tuesday, March 31, 2015. 
 
The Town of Concord reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to 
waive any informality, and to make the award as may be in the best interest of 
the Town. 
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